
Office of Housing
and Community Development

to our

Resident Advisory Board Meeting

ALL SECTION 8 TENANTS ARE

INVITED

Friday, March 3, 2023
11:30 A.M. - 12:30 P.M.

OHCD 1990 Kino'ole St, Hilo, HI 96720

Sign-up to attend
Email: kcosta@hawaiicounty.gov or Call (808) 959-4642 Ext: 1920 

Accommodations for persons with special needs and interpreters
for non-English speaking citizens will be available upon written

request 10 business days prior to the meeting date.
over



Office of Housing
and Community Development

Open to Section 8 participants.



The Office of Housing and Community
Development welcomes Section 8 Tenants
to participate in reviewing Hawai'i County
Housing Authority’s proposed annual plan

for fiscal year 2023.



During this meeting we will review the plan
and any changes that will occur during the

next fiscal year.



Members of the RAB will be able to discuss
the plan with a PHA representative and all

comments will be included in the final
report.


